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Joseph Dorfler 
Direct Dial (617) 556-3867 
jdorfler@richmaylaw.com 
 

June 23, 2023 
 
BY E-FILING 
Mark D. Marini, Secretary 
Commonwealth of Massachusetts 
Department of Public Utilities 
One South Station 
Boston, MA 02110 
 

Re: Massachusetts Electric Company, Nantucket Electric Company, and Boston Gas 
Company, each d/b/a National Grid, D.P.U. 20-58 

   
Dear Secretary Marini: 
 
 On behalf of Massachusetts Electric Company, Nantucket Electric Company, and Boston 
Gas Company, each d/b/a National Grid, please find enclose a Notice of Appearance in the above 
referenced docket. 
 
 Thank you for your time and attention to this matter.  Please do not hesitate to contact me 
if you have any questions. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
Joseph Dorfler 

 
Enclosures 
 
cc: Susan L. Geiser, Hearing Officer 
 Jenna Cargill, Hearing Officer 
 Service List 
 

 


